
    

   Presentation November 9, 2021 

Your Garden Committee, together with our 

gardener, Crystal Godfrey, will be putting on 

a presentation in the Blue Room instructing 

the cutting and selecting of herbs.  As many 

of you were aware, this year we had an herb 

garden in the South Garden which proved 

successful. Crystal will be talking about herbs 

and how to preserve them.  As well, we hope 

to have some “tastings” to sample, and to 

provide some recipes. 

Tea and coffee will also be available. 

The presentation will last about one hour, 

and Crystal will be available to answer 

questions.  Due to public health restrictions 

for Covid, we are limited to twenty-five 

people. 

So, book the date – November 9th, 6:30 – 

7:30 p.m. in the Blue Room. 

RSVP to Linda Campbell@ 

lindacampbell@ns.sympatico.ca 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Update from your Garden 
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